
Circular: PC/043/21 

Date: 10.01.2022 

Dear Parents, 

NEW INDIAN SCHOOL, MANGAF-KUWAIT 

Greetings from NIS!!! 

Please be informed of the following: 

To discuss the performance of your ward in the recently conducted Second Periodic Test, and other related 

issues, an online PTM is arranged in MS Teams on Saturday 15th January, 2022 from 10am to 1pm for all 

classes from KG to grade 8.Kindly attend the same without fail. 

Transfer Certificate: 

Those who already notified their intention to take T.C. are requested to apply for the TC on or before 31
st 

January, 2022. We cannot entertain any transfer request after 31st January. Soliciting your cooperation in 

this regard. 

Talent Show: 

As we informed earlier "Talent Show" will be conducted in the coming week either offline/online mode with 

due regard to Covid precautions. Kindly get your children ready accordingly. The respective class teachers 

will contact you with more details on the same. 

Sickness: 

If your ward is sick, even slightly, please do not send them to the School. This is because we are forced to 

send sick children back home immediately even for slight sickness as per the Ministry instructions. 
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